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2nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 7th November 2023 to take individual 
and family photographs.   
 
During the school day the photographer will take the following: 
 

• Individual photographs of children 

• Family photographs (children in school and nursery only) 
 
If your child does not usually attend nursery on a Tuesday and you would like them to have 
an individual and family school photo, please bring them to the school office in their school 
uniform at 9am on 7th November 2023. Please note you must stay with them. 
 
All children that attend Wooden Hill School will have a photo taken with their sibling 
that also attends Wooden Hill School (including Nursery) these photos will be taken 
during the school day. 
 
All children in school will have an individual photograph taken but please be aware that there 
is no obligation to buy. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform including their school cardigan 
or sweatshirt. Large bows, hair accessories, hoodies and PE Kit are not permitted. 
 
Please note the following: 
 

• Year 3, 4 and 6 – Wear normal school uniform. Bring PE Kit to change into for 
PE. 

 
Each child will bring home their individual order form detailing the access codes associated 
to them, including sibling groups where relevant. So please ensure you check their bag. 
 
If you DO NOT wish your child to have a photograph taken, please contact the school office 
ASAP. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

H Squires 
 

Helen Squires 
Office Manager 
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